
OES Principal’s Report – December 19, 2012  

 

 

 

Student Enrollment: 

 

As of 12-10-2012 

 

EE—2 

PRE-K—60 

KINDER—62 

1
ST
—64 

2
ND
—69 

3
RD
—60 

4
TH
—65 

5
TH
—61 

 

TOTAL---443 

 

    

 

Progress Reports went out on December 5
th

. Campus Newsletters were sent home on the 13
th

.  

 

Our PTO will recognize all of our students who made the A or A&B honor roll with ice-cream 

treats. We certainly appreciate them and the folks at the Dairy Queen. 

 

 The district UIL contest was held in Mertzon on the 5
th

 and 6
th

.  Our students continue to make 

Ozona proud- not only with their accomplishments; but with their behavior as well. We had 

approximately 45 students participating in 20 contests.  Valerie Moos, our campus UIL 

coordinator, ran an organized systematic schedule for our staff and students. 

 

The parents of our Kindergarten students were invited to a Christmas luncheon on December 7
th

.  

As always, Mrs. Vargas and her staff served a wonderful meal.  

 

Also on the 7
th

, our 5
th

 graders were acknowledged for completing the DARE curriculum.  

Officer Carey, along with Ms. Parker, hosted the ceremony. A reception was held afterwards in 

honor of their accomplishments.  

 

Our Math teachers are participating in a joint effort with the ESC in instructional coaching. This 

process began in November.  Shelly Bell, ESC representative, will be in classrooms at various 

times visiting with the teachers regarding best practices, classroom management and 

instructional strategies.  

 

Classroom parties are scheduled for the 20
th

 and 21
st
.   

 

 


